
Submitter: Joan Schultze 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Vote by mail has worked well in Oregon and I hope we keep it. As I grow older and 

travel less, vote by mail becomes  more important. Besides our system isn't broken 

so why should we discard it. 


